5/22/20 Parent Update

e 8th grade appreciation/ graduation - Thank you to everyone who made the 8th
grade appreciation wonderful! It was a great day, and | think the students and
parents really appreciated it. We will start individual 8th grade graduation
ceremonies next Tuesday.

e School Awards - In order to properly recognize all of our school award winners, we
will be holding the 2019-2020 school awards when we return in August.

e Facility/ Item Pick up - As of today, we are allowing 10 teachers back into the
building at a time to begin cleaning out their classrooms. Once we have gotten most
of the teachers through, then we will set up some times for families to come pick up
items that were left in the classrooms.

e End of Year Schedule - Next week is our last week of instruction. Friday, May 29 will
be last instructional day. Monday, June 1 is Virtual Field Day and Tuesday, June 2 is
final day prayer service in the morning. More specific information will come out next
week.

e Summer Assignments - Summer assignments will be coming out in the next few
weeks. We really want our students to be outside and enjoying the summer with
their families. We are going to make more of the summer assignments optional to
allow more flexibility for our families.

e Enrollment/ Finance - Our enrollment and budget for the 2020-2021 school year look
good. Our retention numbers in all of our grades remains very high.

o Staff- Our staff retention rate is very high. All of our classroom teachers are
returning. We will be looking to hire one full-time instructional assistant and one part
time instructional assistant once we are allowed to hire new staff.

e Next Year - We are working very hard to prepare for all scenarios to return to school
in August. Once we have any specific information, we will send it out immediately.



